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HORSES FOR GOOD: CODE OF CONDUCT 

  

Please wear suitable attire according to the weather conditions to ensure your own safety and 

that of the horses. This includes tops that cover shoulders, legs to be covered and steel toe 

capped boots if you are concerned about protecting your toes. 

  

Please arrive punctually or inform Nat or Claire if you are going to be late. 

  

Please do not run or shout in the yard, paddocks, school or around the horses. 

  

Verbal or physical abuse/behaviour to anyone or the horses on the yard will not be tolerated 

and will result in being asked to leave the premises. We reserve the right to stop the session if 

we feel the safety of the horse/pony/facilitator is being compromised. 

  

Please do not bring dogs onto the yard unless permission has been granted for exceptional 

circumstances and then it must be on a lead or remain secured. 

  

If you notice a safeguarding risk/concern you must report it to the Designated Safeguarding 

Leads (Nat or Claire) or the Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead (Fiona) immediately. Further 

instructions are on the noticeboard in the White Barn. 

  

Please do not hand feed treats to the horses/ponies as this may encourage them to bite. 

  

Please wash your hands before eating. Antibacterial gel is provided in various locations. 

  

Please inform us of any cases of sickness or diarrhoea following your time at Horses for Good. 

  

Please report any accidents or injuries to an adult member of the HfG team. 

  

Anyone under the influence of drugs or alcohol will be asked to leave the premises. 

  

Please do not take photos/videos of other people or the horses without asking permission. 
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No smoking or vaping is allowed on any part of the HfG premises, including outside the gate and 

on any part of the driveway. 

  

Please adhere to Health and Safety instructions regarding the use and safe storage of tools and 

equipment in the barns and elsewhere on the premises.  

  

All staff, volunteers, participants, visitors, horses/ponies and equipment are to be treated with 

respect at all times. 
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